Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of March 24, 2015

Chair Dennis Medica called the meeting to order at 7:05pm, with Lenore Pikus, Sandy Schultz
and James Tekavec present. Also present were Zoning Inspector, Tim Kearns and Secretary
Kristen Bluemmel.

The Pledge of Aliegiance was said.

James Tekavec moved and Sandy Schultz seconded to approve the minutes of February 17, 2015
as written, motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE - Zoning Bulletin Issues — 2/10 and 2/25

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT

A call was received regarding possible development off of Sherman Road for an animal
preserve/business enterprise. The caller was informed that Munson Township is not interested in
that type of business.

The BZA heard the case requesting installation of solar panels at a residence.

The BZA issued a continuance on the case requesting construction of a new electronic sign at a
business.

OTHER BUSINESS

The board discussed proactive ideas for inclusion as amendments to the Zoning Resolution.
Ideas included wind turbines and exotic animals.

The board discussed the Ohio Supreme court case on the state governing drilling and the ability
of a local municipality to limit drilling.

Board members need to be updated on the Township website,
There will be no meeting in April 2015. The next scheduled meeting is Monday, May 11, 2015.

Lenore Pikus made a motion and James Tekavec seconded to adjourn the meeting at 8:40pm.

Dennis Medica, Chair Kristen Bluemmel, Secretary




